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Allan Faurschou

From: Traa, Ed <etraa@winnipeg.ca>
Sent: June 4, 2020 8:53 PM
To: Allan Faurschou
Cc: Wahl, Greg; Reich, Sherry
Subject: FW: RW Packaging - COVID-19 Hand Sanitizer Manufacturing

Hi Allan, 
 
Thank you for the report addressing the temporary use of a 14000 litre poly tank for the production of hand 
sanitizer.  The upgrades you have proposed address the static electricity concerns when using Poly tanks for a 
flammable liquid.  We will accept your report for the interim use until the new tank is installed.   
There will be no permit requirement at this time, however could you send me a copy of the report with your seal on 
it?  As with all tanks, a City of Winnipeg  permit will be required for the installation of the new stainless tank before 
installation. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns going forward, you can contact me anytime.  Please forward my email to your 
contact at RW Packaging so they are aware of the approval.   
 
Thanks, 
 
 
 

 

     Ed Traa BSc.  NFPA 1031 
    Senior Fire Inspector 
    Winnipeg Fire Department 
    185 King Street, 2nd Floor 
    Winnipeg, MB.  R3B 1J1 
    Ph :  204.986.7038 
    Fax: 204.986.6198 
    Cel:  204.794.4631 
    Email : etraa@winnipeg.ca 

 
This communication, including attachments, if any, is confidential and intended only for the person to whom it is addressed, and may 
contain proprietary and/or privileged information.  Any unauthorized review, distribution, copying, disclosure or use other than 
intended is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately or reply to the 
message and then delete and destroy any copies of it including its attachments, if any.  
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